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Newsletter 

 
 
Wonderful Wednesday 
We will be doing the Wonderful Wednesdays again this term. It’s a chance to celebrate all things 
reading with your child! Parents are welcome to come along at 2:30pm on the day. 
 
7th February – Willow and Birch 
28th February – Beech and Rowan 
6th March – Sycamore 
13th March – Maple 
27th March – Acorns and Chestnuts 
 
Absence 
A reminder, please, that if your child is poorly with sickness and/or diarrhoea, they must stay off for 
48 hours after the last bout. This is to try and stop it from spreading, thank you. 
 
Hothersall Lodge 
Just a reminder that the full payment for the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge is due by Thursday 23rd 
May. There is the option to pay in instalments if preferred, thank you. 
 
Allergies 
Please could we ask that you keep us updated with any food allergies or intolerances that your child 
has. Occasionally we do cooking or food tasting activities in school and it is very important that we 
know what your child can and can’t eat. If anything changes through the year after handing the Data 
Collection and Parental Consent forms in at the beginning of the school year, please let us know. 
 
Head Lice 
There have been several cases of head lice reported recently. If your child has long hair, please could 
we ask that this is tied up for school, as this helps prevent them from spreading, thank you. 
 
Fulwood Leisure Centre 
During Half Term, Fulwood Leisure Centre are offering an Intensive Swimming Lesson Programme. 
Lessons are available between the Monday and Friday at £27.50 for 5 30 minute lessons. Please visit 
www.better.org.uk/what-we-offer/lessons-and-courses/swimming for more details. 
 
Half Term 
A reminder that we finish for Half Term on Friday 9th February at 3:10pm and return on Monday 19th 
February.  
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